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From the Desk:

Itis a matter of happiness that NFMP is ready with the
first quarterly report of the year 2020.This quarter has been
very crucial for NFMP as we were closing the first year of the
implementation phase. It is heartening to see the progress all
around and also many office buildings put into operational
mode. I am pleased to state that NFMP successfully
conducted meetings of the General Body and also the High
Power Committee.

As, we all are aware the impact of pandemic due to
COVID-19 being felt during the month of March 2020
onwards, the NFMP continued to work uninterruptedly. The
challenge caused by COVID-19 has necessitated the use of
digital medium for communication and meetings.

I do hope that in the coming years, NFMP will be able
to absorb the impacts due to COVID-19and project will be
able to achieve all targets affectively. I take this opportunity to
thank PMU members who kept working notwithstanding the
lockdown due to COVID-19. PMU expresses its sincere
gratitude to DMU Heads, FMU Heads and all stakeholders
including JFMC members for working with utmost sincerity
for the success of the project.

Shri Dharmendra Prakash, IFS
Chief Project Director,
Nagaland Forest Management Project

1.  An“Interactive Workshop with PMC for DMU's and FMU's” was organized by the PMU at the Conference Hall of
the Forest Office Complex on 15" January 2020.

2. A “Training on Accounting Procedures and GPS Hands on” was organized by the PMU at the PMU Office, Forest
Office Complex on 21" January 2020.

3.  Forest Farming of Shiitake Mushroom Cultivation is taken up on a pilot basis in the three selected villages namely,
Tuophema, Noksen and Mopungchuket

4.  TheProject Review Meeting with PMU and PMC for DMUs' and ADMUS' was organized by PMU on 19" February
2020.

5.  Field visits of Project Management Consultants to Peren on 23" Jan 2020 and to Wokha and Mokokchung on 12" &
13" Feb 2020 respectively.

6.  The 5" Governing Body (GB) meeting of the NFMPS was held on 24" March 2020

7. The 3" High Power Committee (HPC) meeting of the NFMPS was held on 26" March 2020.
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